Announcements for Tuesday, October 16, 2018

-Any remaining Lost & Found Items will be donated to the Betty Griffin Thirst Store on Friday,
October 19th.

-Juniors and Seniors, this is a reminder that if you signed up for the Yale University College Visit,
this will be happening TODAY during 5th period. You must have your pass signed by your
teacher.

-Juniors and Seniors can also sign up for other College Visits (from WestPoint, Valdosta State,
Flagler College, Jacksonville University and the University of North Florida). Please sign up in
Guidance and get the appropriate passes that need to be signed by your teachers. You must

sign up two days before the visit to attend!



